Marc Yeo

From: Sarah-Jane Zammit <SJZammit@tkda.com.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 17 November 2020 3:49 PM

To: Tim Smith; David Nix; Sarah-Jane Zammit

Cc: George Phillips; Megan Jones; Roy Lumby; Brabant, Daniel; Golding, Cassandra; Ambler, Jason;
Marc Yeo; Stephanie Ballango

Subject: 190009 - Martin Place Metro Station Precinct: Heritage Interpretation Plan

Attachments: 190009 201117 SM+MPS Precinct - Heritage Interpretation Plan_P11.pdf

Importance: High

Hi Tim and David,

Please find attached the updated Heritage Interpretation Plan for the Martin Place Metro integrated station
development for your review. The issue of the HIP to HNSW is to satisfy conditions of consent A27 and A28 (SSD
9270 and SSD 9326).

The attached Heritage Interpretation Plan has been updated since the team’s presentation to HNSW on 20 August
2020, incorporating feedback from TfNSW Metro.

We look forward to your review and feedback in satisfaction of the above conditions of consent.
Please do not hesitate to get in contact with myself or George Phillips should you wish to discuss further.
Kind regards,

Sarah-Jane Zammit

Heritage Specialist
PhD Candidate | M.Herit.Cons. | M.Arch | BA.Arch
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